
LMHS DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  

Wednesday, September 11, 2024 
 
 

The library is looking for students who want to volunteer in the library to earn CORDs 
hours. Please see Mr. Johnson in the Library if you are interested.  
 
Clubs 
 
Attend the Writing Club meeting this Friday during RTI! Learn about our goals and 
plans for the upcoming year, including speakers, community service, and writing 
projects. 
 
Linn-Mar esports will be having their first afterschool open gaming in the Library today, 
Sept 11, from 4 to 5pm. We will have TVs available, please bring your own consoles, 
controllers & games.  This is open to anyone who just wants to hang out and play 
some video games. 
 
If you like science and have a competitive edge, join Science Olympiad. Meetings are 
after school every Monday 4:00 - 5:30 in Mrs. Azelborn's room, G149 
 
Linn-Mar D&D will be have its first Full club meeting on Wednesday September 18th 
from 4 to 6PM in the Learning Center. 
 
Sports- 
 
Freshman Boys Golf will compete against Xavier @ Wildcat Golf course today at 3:15. 
 
Varsity Boys Golf will travel to Pleasant Valley and compete in the MVC Triangular 
meet.  Meet starts at 4:30-pm 
 
Reminder from the Athletic Office!  9th - 12th graders who attend events, make sure to 
get your 24-25 Athletic Pass. This can be purchased online! QR Codes are also located 
in the offices to scan. Last year’s passes are no longer valid!  

Counseling  

***Students may sign up for the 2024 Practice SAT, or PSAT. The PSAT is designed for 
juniors as a practice test and to qualify for the National Merit Scholarship 
Program.  Sophomores may also take the PSAT but would need to take the PSAT again 
as a junior to qualify as a National Merit scholar. 



The PSAT will be either Tuesday October 15 or Wednesday October 16. To register for 
the PSAT, please pay $18 at the Cashier’s window, or your parent/guardian may pay on 
the Powerschool payment page.  The deadline for submitting payment is Friday 
October 4th.  If you have any questions about the PSAT, please see Mr. Kennedy in the 
Counselors’ office. 

**10th graders, if you are interested in signing up for a Job shadow there will be a 
representative from Workplace Learning in the Lecture Hall Tuesday, Wednesday, and 
Thursday this week during RTI to provide more information and help sign up. Stop by 
the Lecture Hall at 3:30. 

***Big Week for College Visits.  We have 11 college Reps schedule for visits to Linn-
Mar this week.  If you are interested in meeting with any of these colleges, stop by the  
Counselor’s Office to sign up and get a pass to visit. 

 Visits planned for this week are: 

Wed. 9/11 12:00  Quincy Uni. (ILL)    CCC 

  12:30  Lawrence University    CCC 

  1:00  Viterbo University    CCC 

  1:30pm Uni. of Wisconsin – Platteville  CCC 

2:00pm Embry-Riddle Aeronautical Uni (Daytona) CCC 

2:30  University of St Thomas (MN)  CCC 

3:00  Upper Iowa University   CCC 

 

Thurs. 9/12 9:30am University of Minnesota Rochester CCC 

   1:30pm University of Minnesota Rochester CCC   

2:00pm Drake University    CCC 

The Workplace Learning fall Job Shadow portal is open for applications. These are a 
great opportunity to get experience in a career field and prepare yourself for life after 
Linn-Mar. Applications are open until 9/18. Please reach out to your School Counselor 
if you have any questions." 

 

 Don’t forget to follow the Counselors Office on Instagram, 
@linnmarhscounseling to get updates on all of the events happening in the 
College & Career Center. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
Deans Office 

• Students must have a 2023-2024 LMHS parking tag to park on campus during the 
school day. 

• All students with parking tags must park in their designated parking lot to avoid 
getting a $25.00 parking violation. Tags must be displayed at all times. 

• Students parking off campus are not allowed to park in the following locations. 
o LRC/Compass  
o Excelsior Middle School 
o Indian Creek Elementary 
o Apartment parking lots across the street 
o Local businesses in the area 

Students parking on the street please do not block driveways or    fire hydrants or 
you will get ticketed by the Marion Police dept. 

 


